Urgent Notice- Building B

Dear residents,

DUE TO AN UNFORESEEN EMERGENCY - (Meter Room Panel & unit B-205)

Please be advised that Florida Power Light (FPL), and an electrical contractor will be working throughout the community (Buildings B). 

Some units in this building L are without electricity due to an unforeseen emergency (electrical panel). We are working hard to fix the issue. Please, we need your cooperation to access to the units, just in case it will be necessary. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

This is going to be a significant undertaking and we will need everyone’s cooperation to ensure as little disruption as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact the Association’s office at (305)551-4870.
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation. Thanks!!!!!!!!!!!

Park East HOA, 
By the Board of Directors
January 30, 2025
